
 

 

 
 

30th June 2021 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
It is with regret that we have to inform you that we will not be able to run the Induction 
Day on 7th July. 
 
Current Government guidance states that primary bubbles cannot mix. This makes 
organisation of the day unfeasible with over 35 school bubbles as well as those from 
elsewhere. Many of you have also made us aware of school trips taking place at this time.  
 
We will be holding a full Induction Day on 3rd September where the new Y7 will be the only 
students in the main school and will be able to take part in the planned induction activities. 
 
Many of you have also signed up for the Summer school which will allow students to get to 
know the site, the staff and each other. 
 
We will still be holding a Parents’ (and students’) Information Evening on 7th July 
at 6.30pm. Here you will hear from Mr McSweeney and Mrs Hodgson. Please follow this 
link to join on the evening. 
 
Marks & Spencer have been in touch with details of their summer offer “20% off M&S 
School Uniform, excluding accessories, from 6th July to 3rd August” so as we 
mentioned earlier in the week, we recommend waiting until then. 
 
As always, please let me know if you have any questions. 
 
 
 
 
Craig Johnson 
Associate Headteacher 
Community and Communication 
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